SPECIAL MEETING MARCH 8, 2016

The St. Bernard Parish School Board met in a Special Meeting on Tuesday, March 8, 2016 at 6:00 p.m. in the St. Bernard Parish School Board Office. Following the Prayer and Pledge of Allegiance, the Secretary called the roll. Members present were, Mrs. Diana B. Dysart, President, Mrs. Darleen P. Asevedo, Mr. Donald D. Campbell, Dr. Hugh C. Craft, Mr. William H. Egan, Mrs. Katherine K. Lemoine, Mr. Clifford M. Englande, Mr. Joseph V. Long, Sr., Judy Nicosia and Mr. Sean K. Warner. Dr. Henderson Lewis, Jr. was absent.

The Special Meeting was held to present bid tabulations for the Arlene Meraux Elementary School construction

Dr. Craft welcomed Mr. Albert Carey, Architect and Construction Coordinator for the school system and Mr. Michael Lachin, Architect to present the bid tabulation for the Arlene Meraux Elementary School. Mr. Carey began by announcing that there were seven (4) bidders for this construction. The lowest bid belonged to Gibbs Construction, LLC for a price of \$36,118,000.00. Mr. Carey announced that he and the Administration recommend Gibbs Construction for this job. After all questions and concerns were addressed, Dr. Craft moved to award the construction of the Arlene Meraux Elementary School construction to Gibbs Construction, LLC. Seconded by Mr. Englande, the motion passed unanimously by a roll call vote of the members present. The entire bid tabulation is shown below.

Arlene Meraux Elementary School Bid Tabulation

Tuesday, March 8, 2016

Contractor Name	Total Base Bid
Citadel Builders, LLC	37,894,000.00
CORE Construction, LLC	36,499,000.00
Gibbs Construction, LLC	36,118,000.00
The McDonnel Group	38,272,000.00

There being no other business, Mr. Campbell moved to adjourn the meeting. Seconded by Mrs. Asevedo, the motion passed by a voice vote of the members present.

MRS. DIANA B. DYSART DORIS VOITIER
PRESIDENT SECRETARY